
I am writing against HB1144, which would make instruction about pronoun use illegal.  This increases 

power to the office of the Attorney General in bad ways.  It will also make unisex bathrooms with 

multiple stalls illegal.  This is a weird thing, because this is not how unisex bathrooms tend to work in 

real life.  This bill creates a culture of fear by creating problems where none exist.  This bill is poorly 

written. 

Rev. Michelle Webber 


